
Keeping You Informed & Connected
Ward5Markham.ca brings residents a 

wealth of local information and news. It also 
gives you an opportunity to let Markham 

Council know how you feel about important 
issues facing your community. Sign up Today

Community news and information you can use

Ward 5 Councillor Andrew Keyes Summer 2021

The Role of Your Ward Councillor
Ward Councillors in the City of Markham have 
many different responsibilities, and wear many 
different hats. When elected as your Ward 5 
Councillor in 2018 I committed to being responsive 
to your needs and to represent the concerns and 
priorities of all residents. My primary role has been 
to ensure that resident’s issues are addressed in a 
timely manner, and resolved fairly.

As one of 13 members of Markham Council I am 
also committed to ensuring the voices of Ward 5 
residents are heard when important decisions are 
being made that affect the lives of so many. These 
decisions involve everything from dealing with 
planning and development issues to deciding how 
best to spend your hard-earned property tax 
dollars. Much of my time is spent meeting with 
residents – in person and on the phone – to better 
understand our local concerns.

When I’m not dealing with Council issues or 
meeting with residents, much of my time is spent 
working as a member of numerous committees 
and boards in the City. It’s often these committees 
and boards that provide valuable advice and 

recommendations to Markham Council, and 
provide another opportunity to hear from 
residents.

Committees and Boards
Some of my roles include Vice-Chair of the Budget 
Committee, Vice-Chair of the Land, Buildings and 
Parks Committee, Chair of the Markham 
Remembrance Day Committee, member of the 
Doors Open Markham Committee, Board Member 
of the Markham Public Library, Friends of the 
Markham Museum, Markham Main Street BIA, and 
the newly formed Destination Markham. 

My most recent appointment was to the 
Multi-stakeholder and Public Advisory Committee 
for Rouge National Urban Park. This new role is of 
particular interest to me as the Rouge National 
Urban Park occupies close to 65% of the land in 
Ward 5. I’m looking forward to working alongside 
Parks Canada and other stakeholders on this 
project of national significance.

It truly is an honour to serve as your Councillor, 
and I welcome any opportunity to hear from you.

Sincerely,

Andrew Keyes
Councillor
Ward 5, Markham

Visit: www.ward5markham.ca

• News & Information
• Resource Directory
• Calendar of Events
• Galleries ... and more

Contact Information:

Andrew Keyes
City of Markham

101 Town Centre Boulevard
Markham, Ontario  L3R 9W3

(905) 948-5105
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Here to serve you.

Please Slow Down

www.ward5markham.ca

Development projects we’re watching

Styrofoam can be dropped off at any Recycling Depot

To read more, please visit: 
ward5markham.ca/profiles

Markham has approved 
the site plan application for 
Phase 1 of a 2 phase 
project which will consist 
of two 22 storey mixed use 
buildings in an L-shaped 
configuration at Markham 
Road and Castlemore 
Avenue. This phase will 
include a total of 524 
apartment units and 12 
townhouses. There will be 
a 7-storey podium linking 

both buildings. The future Phase 2 portion will have frontage on 
Castlemore Avenue and is awaiting the outcome of the Mount 
Joy Secondary Plan. Future development applications will be 
required to permit the Phase 2 development.

Liberty’s “Joy Station” Condos Coming to Mount Joy

A limited number of “Slow Down” 
yard signs are available. For more 
information, please visit:

ward5markham.ca/slowdown 

We continue to receive many 
complaints about speeding and 
driving through stop signs. Will an 
extra few seconds cause a big 
change to your schedule? We must 
slow down, we must watch and 
care for our pedestrians and 
children who might not be careful 
running onto streets.

Styrofoam packaging is the plastic 
material used to protect large items 
such as appliances, household 
electronics, and furniture.

Styrofoam is recyclable but not in 
Markham’s blue box program. By 
collecting it at the depots, we ensure it 
is responsibly processed and recycled 
into new products.

Small styrofoam material, such as food 
trays and take-out containers, can still 
be put in your regular garbage for 
collection. More information is at:
markham.ca/styrofoamrecycling
 

For information on Ward 5 developments visit: 
ward5markham.ca/developments

Slow Down
Please

Watch for
Children

Ward5Markham.ca

Large Styrofoam Packaging No Longer
Being Collected at the Curb

Toronto Hoopstars founder 
Adam Petersen has been a  
resident of Cornell since 
2002. He continues to 
share his passion for 
basketball through his 
summer camps and his 
volunteer coaching work.

Ward 5 Profiles features some of 
the great people living in our 
Ward. Here you can learn about 
some of your neighbours and 
the wonderful work they do.


